
Tate Publishing and Author Paul Brown
East Dublin, GA — Tate Publishing and
author Paul Brown have been in
discussions concerning the 2015 release
of his new book, “Oh Lord!  What is
Happening?”.


EAST DUBLIN, GA, USA, October 23,
2014 /EINPresswire.com/ -- As a leading
publisher in the industry, Tate Publishing
thinks Brown's book will be a great fit for
their new 2015 line. 


Acquisitions Editor, Shannon Lloyd said,
“Paul has written a wonderful account of
his life.  His travels, trial, tribulations and
lessons are all wrapped into his book.  From the time he was very small, to the near present, Paul
invites us in to see what all life has brought him and what he has learned.  We look forward to working
with Paul on his next adventure!”


"We look forward to working
with Paul on his next
adventure!”

Shannon Lloyd

If published by Tate Publishing and Enterprises, this book will
be available upon its

release through bookstores nationwide, from the publisher at 

www.tatepublishing.com/bookstore, or by visiting
barnesandnoble.com or

amazon.com.


For more information or interview requests please contact

Michelle Whitman, publicist, at (405) 458-5642 or send an email to michelle@keymgc.com.
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